
 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 6 of 2016  
 
Sample Drilling Operations 
Date of Issue: 25th Aug 2016 

 

 

All harbour users are hereby informed that survey core drilling will take place in the entrance area 

and parts of Gunsgreen Basin on the morning of Thursday 1st September. 

The vessel used will be a 5m RHIB, and will display warning signs. All vessels must pass at dead slow 

speed to avoid causing any wash. 

 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


